
I have lived in Medford for 22 years and have been saddened by the increase in crime and 

drug use. We do not have a homeless problem; we have a drug problem. There are many 

public parks where we do not feel safe to visit anymore. The greenway was once a nice place 

for the family to ride bikes and enjoy Bear Creek. The library has also been taken over. Now, 

even though we are paying our taxes for these sevices, we are unable to visit them. I'm sure 

you are well aware of what is happening.

The so-called “Right to Rest” bill has recently come to my attention. I don't even want to 

imagine what will happen if this bill is passed. The more we enable the drug addicts, the more 

will come, and the more working peoople will leave the state. Can't we just set up more 

designated campgrounds? I am begging you to get this bill defeated. 


